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4 February 2025

Dear Pauline

Regulatory Strategy 2025/28 (draft)

We are responding on behalf of PricewaterhouseCoopers LLP to your invitation to comment on the Draft 
Regulatory Strategy 2025/28.

We support the UKEB in fulfilling its statutory duties and commend the UKEB for its achievements during the 
period of its first UKEB Regulatory Strategy 2022/25.

We agree with the UKEB’s high-level Strategic Objectives for 2025-28, set out in section 3 of the draft 2025/28 
Regulatory Strategy, which focuses on its statutory functions. We observe that the UKEB successfully balances its 
two main objectives: influencing and providing thought leadership during the development of IFRS, and assessing 
international accounting standards for adoption in the UK. Our interactions with the UKEB have been positive and 
we encourage the UKEB to continue its effective way of working.

Sustainability reporting continues to be an area of growth. However, without access to significantly more resources 
and a broader statutory or regulatory remit, we agree that it is appropriate for the UKEB to primarily focus on IFRS 
and the applicability of sustainability-related issues in the context of IFRS principles.

If you have any questions regarding this letter please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Jessica Taurae
Head of UK Corporate Reporting Services
PricewaterhouseCoopers LLP
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